
BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
 

Re: Consideration of the tax impacts associated 
with Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017 Florida 
Power & Light Company. 

 

         DOCKET NO. 20180046-EI 
 
          FILED:   March 23, 2018 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF SERVICE 
 

 
 Pursuant to Section 350.0611, Florida Statutes, the Citizens of the State of Florida, by and 

through J. R. Kelly, Public Counsel, serve this notice that they have served their First Set of 

Interrogatories (Nos. 1-10) and First Request for Production of Documents (Nos. 1-5) to Florida 

Power & Light Company, John T. Butler, 700 Universe Boulevard, Juno Beach, FL 33408 on this 

23rd day of March, 2018. 

 

                    

J. R. Kelly 
Public Counsel 
 

 
       /s/ Erik L. Sayler__________ 
       Erik L. Sayler 
       Associate Public Counsel 
       Office of Public Counsel 
       c/o The Florida Legislature 

111 West Madison Street, Room 812 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-1400 

       (850) 488-9330 
        
    
                        Attorneys for the Citizens 
                         of the State of Florida 
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 
 

 I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of the foregoing Citizens’ Notice of 

Service has been furnished by electronic mail on this 23rd day of March, 2018, to the following: 

 
  
 

 
 
  

 
         
 

   /s/ Erik L. Sayler        
         Erik L. Sayler 
         Associate Public Counsel  
 

Suzanne Brownless 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
sbrownle@psc.state.fl.us 
 

Jon C. Moyle, Jr./Karen A. Putnal 
c/o Moyle Law Firm, PA 
Florida Industrial Power Users Group 
118 North Gadsden Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
jmoyle@moylelaw.com 
kputnal@moylelaw.com  
 

Florida Power & Light Company  
John Butler/Maria Moncada 
700 Universe Boulevard 
Juno Beach FL 33408 
John.Butler@fpl.com 
Maria.moncada@fpl.com 

Mr. Ken Hoffman 
Florida Power & Light Company 
215 South Monroe Street, Suite 810 
Tallahassee FL 32301 
ken.hoffman@fpl.com 
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